
 

 

Ref: SN/JZ/NCB Parent Letters 
 

23 January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

I hope this letter finds you well.  We are writing to inform you of a recent safety concern 

reported in the local area and to reassure you of the steps being taken to ensure the wellbeing 

of our students. 

 

There have been multiple reports made to the police regarding individuals approaching 

members of the public inappropriately.  As a result, we are advising all students to remain 

vigilant when travelling to and from College. The police have been informed and will be 

increasing patrols in the town centre, particularly around Centenary Square, in both uniform 

and plain clothes. 

 

We are encouraging students to: 

• Walk in pairs or groups where possible. 

• Avoid secluded areas. 

• Stay aware of their surroundings and report any suspicious behaviour. 

The safety and wellbeing of our students remain our top priority, and we are working closely 

with the authorities to ensure they feel secure while travelling.  If your child has any concerns 

or requires support, please encourage them to speak to a member of staff. 

 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Kind regards. 
 

 
 
Stuart Nash 
Principal, New College Bradford 


